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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTURAL FIRMS 
 

LAUSD is seeking to qualify Architectural Firms 
to help build a better tomorrow for its students 

The Los Angeles Unified School District (District) invites Architectural Firms to 
participate in an upcoming Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to qualify to be on our 
new list of prequalified Architects in support of the District’s Maintenance and 
Operations (M & O) Branch – A & E Services.  
 
This is not a refresh nor related to M&O’s Task Order bench of Architects RFQ No. R-
20014.   
 
If your firm was previously selected and prequalified under Asset Management’s 
new bench of prequalified architects, under RFQ No. R-24025, your firm can similarly 
participate in this solicitation, sponsored by the Maintenance and Operations (M&O) 
Branch.  Your firm can qualify to be on both benches.  Projects will be separately 
assigned by each department. 
 
All interested Architects must register via the District’s website at 
https://mo.laschools.org/fis/fcs/rfpqm-psc/ and/or through the City of Los 
Angeles’ RampLA website at https://www.rampla.org/s/opportunities to receive 
updates about the upcoming RFQ and pre-proposal meeting to be held via Zoom. 
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